
OBJECTIVES
•	 Improved safety

•	 Better opportunities for 
walking and cycling

•	 Support revitalisation of city 
centre

•	 Support tourism 

•	 Improved access to/from 
local roads

THE IMPROVEMENTS
•	 New three-metre-wide shared path 

•	 Widening existing paths

•	 On-road cycle lane

•	 Safety improvements to SH30A/
Pukuatua Street intersection

•	 Signalised pedestrian crossings

•	 Upgrading existing crossing points

Waka Kotahi is working with 
Rotorua Lakes Council to upgrade 
SH30A/Amohau Street from Old 
Taupō Road to Sala Street. 

This project is part of the Connect 
Rotorua programme of work, in 
partnership with Rotorua Lakes 
Council, to futureproof two of the city’s 
key transport networks: SH30/Te Ngae 
Road and SH30A/Amohau Street.

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT
We’ve worked with Rotorua Lakes Council, tangata whenua, 
stakeholders, businesses and property owners on the corridor, as well as 
the general public to plan the improvements for SH30A/Amohau Street.

This included public open days in 2017 to present a shortlist of options and gather 
community feedback. In 2019, part way through the detailed design  
phase, we held information sessions to check in with the community again.  
Feedback received influenced the final design.
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